
Montgomery Presbyterian Conference Center 

We are excited! The summer was just awesome for the woods were alive with 

the sound of music -- the music of kids singing, laughing, talking, cheering, 

splashing, and praying. There was also a week where there were bugles blowing 

and drummers drumming. What a summer! Besides our 6 weeks of camp, we 

hosted Kkamp {Mandarin PC), Savannah Presbytery Camp, Sonshine Camp, Camp 

Abilities, Boost Camp, Muslim Youth of North America Camp, Transcending 

Adolescence Camp {Larry & Lexi Green), and the Heat Wave Drum and Bugle 

Corps. 

Life has slowed down a little, however the fall is gearing up with special events 

{see the appendix for flyers). We have the Low Country Boil on Monday Evenings; 

a Fall Festival for all ages on Oct. 15; Thanksgiving pies; the Christmas Gala on 

Dec. 10; and the Elf Sk run on Dec. 17. Join us for these special events and invite 

your churches, friends, and neighbors. 

With life a little slower, we are actively moving forward. Our maintenance staff 

with a great crew of volunteers continues to improve our buildings and grounds. 

We have a work day every 3rd Friday so come join us for friendship, fellowship, 

and work! Our Culinary staff are busy with the Low Country Boil and planning for 

another 200 pies for Thanksgiving. Our program staff is planning the special 

activities and working on spring and next summer's camp program. Our 

administrative staff is working on improving our record keeping and publicity. 

There is also a team working on the Web Site. We continue to move forward in 

our mission and ministry. 

We welcome Shannon Moreau to our camp staff. She is in the office Monday thru 

Friday from 9 to 3 to answer your calls and book your groups. We give thanks to 

the Presbyterian Women who paid for our internet upgrade in the Dining Hall. 

We give thanks to the volunteers from White Springs Church and Mandarin 

Church for their work in Live Oak where our Program Director, Nora Corbett, and 

family now live. We give thanks to all the churches who send their mission dollars 

regularly. We are excited about all the opportunities we have to serve our Lord, 

Jesus Christ and give thanks to God. 
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